
September 14, 1983 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on 

Wednesday September 14, 1983 at 7:30 p.m. at the township municipal building on 

Hoffman Home Road.  All members were present.   

 The minutes were approved by motion of Glenn Snyder, 2
nd

 by Harry Hilbert, 

carried.   

 The treasurer’s report and bills to be paid were approved by motion of Jim Neth, 2
nd

 

by Hilbert, carried.  A check was approved for the current electric bill which arrived in the 

mail this day.  This was approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Neth, carried.   

 Supervisors agreed to let the LHMA have a 25 foot right-of-way as required in the 

township’s sub-division ordinance, for he sewage treatment plant.   

 Snyder read a thank you letter from the Adams County Office for Aging for our 

annual contribution.   

 Payment for 2.8 miles of road (Barlow-Two Taverns), which the state turned back 

to the township, will be removed from liquid fuel monies and we will be given $2500.00 

per mile.   

 Neth read a letter from Adams County Public Library stating the statistics for Mt. 

Joy Township and requested township to consider this in preparing the 1984 budget.   

 Letter read from Adams County Commissioners in regard to the Gypsy Moth 

Program for the upcoming year.   

 A letter was read from SCATCOM - They want township to send necessary 

application for right of cable TV franchise in the township.  Secretary to give Sam Teeter 

copy of this letter.   

 Road work is almost completed.   

 Meeting adjourned at 8:23 p.m. by motion of Neth, 2
nd

 by Hilbert, carried.   

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


